Dear School Board Members,

Tonight, we recognize and celebrate Dani Dunphy, a person who has
not only been a pillar of support but a beacon of advocacy and
change. For over 15 years, Dani chaired the Parent Advisory Council
for Special Education (PACSE), where her leadership has been
invaluable to our Special Education Department.

Dani’s ability to navigate the complexities of special education,
coupled with her genuine passion for ensuring that every child
receives the support they need, has empowered countless families
and educators alike.

In addition to her role with PACSE, Dani has devoted over a decade to
the Education Equity Advisory Committee (EEAC), serving as both a
member and a vice chair.

She also continues to serve on the American Indian Parent Advisory
Committee for more than ten years.

And, she has been a member of the Inter-agency Council of Duluth for
over 15 years.

Dani’s work is a testament to the profound impact that one dedicated
individual can have on a community.

Her relentless pursuit of improvement in educational systems, her
advocacy for children and families, and her commitment to service has
not only enhanced the educational experience for students but has
also laid a strong foundation for future generations.



Dani Dunphy has shown us what is possible, when we come together
with a common purpose and a heart full of passion.

Dani, on behalf of all of us here, we thank you for your service and
leadership.

Sincerely,
Anthony Bonds
Assistant Superintendent



